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Date: 28th April 2018   
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
Patients who have received excellent care at any Dudley Group hospital site or 
community service have the chance to say thank you by nominating staff in the 
Trust’s staff awards. 

The Patient Choice Award is a new category in the annual Committed to Excellence 
awards that recognises individuals and teams for their dedication and commitment to 
patient care. 

If patients feel a member of staff has made an outstanding contribution to their ward 
or department, they can complete an online nomination form by visiting 
https://patientchoiceaward.dgft.nhs.uk/ 

They can also fill out a paper nomination form when they visit Russells Hall Hospital 
or Guest and Corbett outpatient centres. 
 
The closing date for nominations is Sunday 13th May 2018 and winners will be 
announced at the awards ceremony at The Venue, Dudley on Friday 29th June 2018. 
 

*** ENDS *** 
 
For more information, please call Sara-Jayne Hadley, Communications Officer for 
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust, on (01384) 244 403 or email sara-
jayne.hadley@nhs.net  
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